
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

Upcoming MDOT e-Proposal Enhancement on December 6, 
2022, at 12:00 p.m. 

 
As part of a continuous effort to maximize user efficiency, MDOT will be upgrading the 
e-Proposal application to include a Letting search feature.  The Search feature will be 
located directly under the Lettings pulldown menu on the main e-Proposal screen.  This 
will allow users to perform searches on currently advertised (active) and previously 
advertised (inactive) lettings to find projects based on: 
 

 Letting Date 
 Contract ID (Control Section) 
 Job Number 
 County 

 

 
 
We are also working on improving the navigation refresh rate.  More details to come on 
this enhancement. 
 
For questions regarding MDOT e-Proposal, please email MDOT-
eProposal@Michigan.gov.  And for questions regarding MILogin account, please visit 
MILogin Help. 

 
Thank you, 
MDOT e-Proposal Support Staff 
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